Snippety

BE SAFE BE A LEARNER  BE RESPECTFUL

Diary Dates

2021
oo | Principal’s News....
Nov 12 PREP 2022
Crazy Halr Day @ TRANSITION
Food Drive This Monday we saw our first round of kinder children step
@ up and begin their transition to South Street for 2022. We
Nov 19 look forward to meeting the rest of our 2022 prep children

Grade 2 Sleepover

over the following weeks.

Transmon is running over the following dates:

Nov 22 e Monday 8th Nov and/or Friday 12th Nov 9:15—10:30 (come one day or both)

Naidoc Day
activities

Nov 26 required)

. Monday |I5th Nov and/or Friday 19th Nov 9:15—10:30 (come one day or both)

. Tuesday 23rd Nov — Transition 9:00 — 10:30 (all 2022 prep children required)

. Tuesday 30th Nov - Transition 9:00 — 10:30 (all 2022 prep children required)

. Tuesday 7th Dec — State-wide Transition Day 9:00 — 10:30 (all 2022 prep children

Slime Fun Run

2022 Grades

Nov 29
Lo Staff are currently working
SW|mr.n|ng through the process of sorting
Carnival
out classes for 2022.
As a parent/guardian if you
Dec 02-03 have a||31y studgent separatyions
Grade 3/4 that you would like us to
Camp consider when putting classes
together please contact the
office by phone or email
Dec 10 providing any significant
Grade Six information before Friday the
Graduation 19" of November.

*Please note will we not be

Dec 14 accepting requests around staff (ES
or teacher) as we value the role all

Day trip to Glen

. our staff offer our school and your
Grommie ff off o 4

At SDutM street Primary) School we grow peopLe who:

School policies are reviewed and updated on a regular basis.
These policies have been through the review process and updated:
Dress Code- Uniform Policy

Privacy Pelicy

Parent Complaints Policy

These policies can be found in the Parent Portal and on our School Website. { http://www.moe-

southst-ps.vic.edu.au/)

Please familiarise yourself with our policies.

Thanks

Kathryn Murphy

We acknowledge the Gunai Kurnai people as
traditional owners of this land and pay our respects to

elders both past and present.




Val’s Events

You can spike it. Curl it. Spray
colour it. Braid it. Decorate it.
Wear a wig.

The more way out the
better!! Just have fun!

Mrs Hemmings is co-ordinating a crazy hair day
for all students to support our local Foodbank.
We are asking that children who come to
school with crazy hair also bring a donation
(one non-perishable food item per student).
Please see Facebook for other information.




Students can pick up sponsorship booklets for the Slime Run Fund-
raiser on 26th November.
The sponsorship section is on the back page of the booklet and the
more funds they raise the bigger the prizes on offer!

They can return the booklet and money on the day of the run.
Foundation to grade 2 will be running for an hour before lunch.

Grade 3 to 6 will be running for the last hour of the day.

Start fundraising today. Did vou know? Students raise 3x
times more when they fundraise online! Visit
myprofilepage.com.au to create your child’s cybersafe
fundraising profile. Instructions are in vour child’s
sponsorship booklet,

How do prizes work? Help your child fundraise more by
setting a prize goal! It’s okay if thev change their mind — you
order their exact prizes later. Students can choose a prize
based on the total amount of dollars raised, or mix and
match smaller prizes. You can order yvour child’s prizes
online at myprofilepage.com.au between Now ] and
26/11/2021 . Alternatively, complete the back page of your
sponsorship booklet when you return your cash donations.

Share in 200,000 worth of extra prize credit! Achieve
bigger prizes by helping vour child earn bonus credit on
their online profile. By reaching fundraising milestones
online, you can share in $200,000 of extra prize credit! Please remember to pack the foIIowing items for
Become a Fundraisine MonSTAR! Collect all virtual your child on the day:

badges on yvour online profile page and receive your own . White t-shirt

Fundraising MonSTAR bag tag,
o  Change of clothes for afterwards

{ 5% Hewar Fie, b i & dIf v lass .

lass R rd | _ Teamwork counts! If your cl Ass . Drink bottle
creates the most online profile pages each student will
receive a Fundraising MonSTAR handball. o Hat
FundRazor he Year Award. Do you think you can lop * Sunscreen

the national leader board? Australia’s highest fundraising
student in Australia will win a Razor Prize Pack, worth

$4,900! *There will be a sausage sizzle for lunch.
Please return your food order notes and money by
If you have any questions about the Slime Spectucu!ur Monday the 22nd November.
School Fun Run please contact the office of Australian 7
Fundraising on 1300 133 022. Thanks for supporting our This is a strict deadline due to catering reasons.

school



We have some great news for our 3/4 students! With the roadmap opening
up more we have had the go ahead for our students to attend camp.

This will be to Allambee for one night on the 2nd Dec.

Notes have gone home this week to confirm camp attendance & payment.

Final payment is due on the 19th of November.

This is a strict deadline due to the need to arrange food, buses etc.
Once we have final numbers the dietary and medical notes will go home a e
with packing lists and other important information.

We encourage families to use their CSEF (Camp, Sports and Excursion
Funding) for this camp. Please enquire at the office to find out your balance.
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Greoade 2 Sleepover!

We are so excited that Grade 2 Sleepover can go ahead!

It will be on:
Friday the 19th November at épm.

Children will have pizza for dinner at 6:30pm.After dinner there will be a movie. Pick up in the morn-
ing will be 8:00am.

Please return the permission form and $3.00 pizza money to your classroom teacher ASAP.
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Important Updates..

The Canteen will
reopen this week for
SNACKS ONLY!

Opening days and times are:
MONDAYS: Recess only

WEDNESDAYS: Recess & Lunch
FRIDAYS: Recess & Lunch

We will be serving using COVID safe rules

SORRY, NO LUNCH ORDERS YET

From Mrs Wiggins &
Mrs Davies

Breakfast Club... IS BACK!

Now that we are all back at school and restrictions continue to open up we are so happy to have breakfast club up
and running again. There are a few changes to how things will run due to COVID safe practices:

- We can only have 10 children inside at a time

- This means we will have extra seating outside in our PB4L zone

- We will keep a sign in sheet to support any tracking that is needed

- All children/staff will need to hand wash before accessing breakfast club
- We will be using disposable cups and plates

- Games will not be available for children to play at this point.

We will serve the same spread of breakfast items for students between 8am — 8.25am
every morning.
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